The Pavilion, Broomhall Lane, Sunningdale, Berkshire, SL5 OQS

01344 874268

e: info@sunningdaleparish.org.uk

Engaging with your Parish Council

Sunningdale Parish Council welcomes your thoughts, ideas and comments about local matters which are of importance to you. The Council is always available to listen and, where possible, provide you with answers or lobby on your behalf.

There are 5 easy ways to do this.

1. You may attend a Parish Council meeting

10 meetings are held throughout the year at the Pavilion. Providing accurate answers sometimes requires time to refer to 3rd parties, so an answer may not always be possible at a meeting.

2. Arrange a meeting with a Councillor or the Clerk

Through the Parish Office, arrange to meet with the Councillor who is responsible for the topic your query concerns.

3. Visit the Parish Office

Either by appointment or by calling in when the office is open, every effort will be made to answer your questions or point you in the right direction.

4. Email or telephone the Parish Office

If time does not permit, or you are unable to visit, an e-mail or call will get the same support and attention from the team.

5. At the Annual Parish Meeting

This meeting gives you the opportunity to speak to the Parish Council and often to hear from guest speakers.

Here's how the Parish Council has assisted residents with local matters in recent months.

Connecting residents to local care organisations; reporting and supporting planning enforcements; reporting fly tipping, broken street signs, verges requiring cutting back, pavement cleaning for safety, street lighting, dog bins, public rights of way, broken kerb stones; linking the community wardens with residents for local concerns; answering planning queries; giving information on local projects.